

February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 10, 11, 12 and 13.

Transform your child's career prospects

As a parent or carer, you have a leading role when your child is making decisions about their career. That's why it's important to be prepared and feel confident when they come to you for advice.

The borough of Lambeth in partnership with Lambeth College and London South Bank University are extremely proud to invite you to an important event which is taking place on the **Thursday 29**th **March at Lambeth Town Hall, Assembly Hall, between 4:00 and 6:30 pm** with the aim of giving parents and carers a better understanding of careers and education information for your children aged between 15-18 (up to 24 for young people in care or on EHCP plans).

Hosted by Bianca Miller, an award winning entrepreneur, the event will present you with an opportunity to hear and learn about the impact of education reform and employment skills initiatives. You will receive practical advice from a range of guest speakers, on how you can positively support your child with making decisions about future educational or career choices.

We are also pleased to introduce, the current UK Career Coach of the year Coach Caroline Parry, who will be providing parents/carers with practical techniques and skills on careers advice for young people during the conference who will help you to empower your teenagers' career choices in changing times.

This is a FREE event, refreshments and entertainment will be provided. To obtain tickets, please register via Eventbrite and click on the following link <u>Book my FREE tickets for Lambeth Parents</u> Conference 2018

If you have any problems with booking tickets or have questions relating to this event, please email careers@lambeth.gov.uk.

Please note that tickets are limited and will be issued on a first come first served basis.

We look forward to seeing you on the day.

Lambeth Career Clusters Funded by the ESFA





